
Dear Parents
Date: _______________

Welcome to ___________’s Class:

We/I are very excited to be helping our students this year as room parent/s. The goal is
to make this year special and memorable for all of our children.

There are many opportunities for all of you to be involved both in and out of the
classroom. Your help in any capacity will always be welcomed and truly appreciated. It
can be volunteering or through sending in much needed supplies.

Some examples include the classroom parties, field trip chaperones, teacher
appreciation week, field day, and so much more. As events come up, information will be
sent home in a timely manner.

My name, email address, and phone number are:

______________________________________________________________________________________

My Co-Room Parent’s name, email address, and phone number are:

______________________________________________________________________________________

Reach out anytime you have questions or suggestions.

Keep this sheet at home and send back the second page with your information so we
can keep in touch.
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Please send back this form with the requested information below.

Grownup(s) Name(s):

______________________________________________________________________________________

Child’s Preferred Name:

______________________________________________________________________________________

Your Email Address:

______________________________________________________________________________________

Your Phone Number:
______________________________________________________________________________________

Are you interested in volunteering in the classroom? __________

Are you interested in volunteering from home with craft prep? _________

Are you interested in being a Field Trip Chaperone?____________

Do you want to be contacted when we are in need of supplies?________

Would you prefer a classroom email group or text group?____________

Thank you in advance! The year ahead is going to be a wonderful experience.


